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Inspection Services                                       

  Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                  
Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                                                Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

July 12, 1999

Terry Johnson

Colson & Colson

257 Canco Rd.

Portland, ME 04104

Re: 149  E001

Dear Mr. Johnson,


Please be advised that further development of the “paths” at the above location must cease immediately until such time as the paths are adequately  protected to insure that they function as intended. All work on said paths must stop and plans must be submitted for review. Work cannot resume until the means of protection is approved . If there are questions, please feel free to contact me at  874-8700.

Sincerely,

Mike Nugent

Manager of Inspection Services

389 Congress St  Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8700  FAX  874-8716 TTY 874-8936


